
From: Heather Crawford <h_ammons@yahoo.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/17/2012 5:19:50 AM 
Subject: Follow up from yesterday's call

Thank you for the information, Katherine. I am interested in hosting an informational workshop here in 
Socastee on the SCDOR breech and how people can protect themselves from fraud by helping them 
sign up for the fraud protection. This will be a combined effort from myself and our area's county
council member. We would like to invite the Governor and her staff to participate. Please let me know 
if this is possible.

Thanks for all you do!

Heather Ammons Crawford
843.457.4852

On Nov 16, 2012, at 3:32 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Attached are the following:
□ □ Frequently Asked Questions I and II
□ □ Frequently Asked Questions - geared towards Seniors
□ □ General Information - handouts
□ □ Minimizing the Effects of a Security Breach a€"information sheet
□ □ How to Place a Security Freeze - brochure

Please continue to email me your questions.
Thank you for your support.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2012 12:40 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Pitts, Ted; Stirling, Bryan
Subject: FAQ II

Attached are more frequently asked questions that wea€™ve received from constituents and legislators 
regarding the SC DOR security breach.
Please continue to email me questions and concerns. We will continue to send updates.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
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KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 10:29 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Stirling, Bryan; Pitts, Ted
Subject: FAQ

Attached are some frequently asked questions that wea€™ve received from constituents and legislators 
regarding the SC DOR security breach.
We will continue to send updates. Please email or call me with any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

<FAQ I 11_2.pdf>

<FAQ II 11_13.pdf>

<FAQ - SENIORS 11_16.pdf>

<General Handout.pdf>

<How to Place Security Freeze 11_16.pdf.pdf>

<General Handout II.pdf>

<Minimizing the Effects of a Security Breach.pdf>
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